
 
 

Community Governance Review - Burnham Market  

 
 NOTICE OF REVIEW 

 
 

In accordance with the Local Government and Public Involvement in Health Act 2007 the Borough 

Council of King’s Lynn and West Norfolk is undertaking a Community Governance Review of the civil 

parish of Burnham Market.  

 

The review seeks determine if the maximum number of parish councillors for Burnham Market Parish 

Council should be reduced from 11 to 8.  

 

The Borough Council is conducting a consultation for the review process and is inviting local electors 

and any other party or body which appears to the Borough Council to have an interest in the review to 

submit their views.  

 

The council has published its Terms of Reference for the Review and a copy can be viewed and 

downloaded from the Borough Council’s website www.west-norfolk.gov.uk/burnhammarketcgr or 

obtained by contacting the Electoral Services team as shown below. 

 

Representations may be made in the following ways: 

 

Online:  www.west-norfolk.gov.uk/burnhammarketcgr  

By E-mail:  elections@west-norfolk.gov.uk 

By Post:  Electoral Registration Officer, The Borough Council of King’s Lynn and West 

Norfolk, King’s Court, Chapel Street, King’s Lynn, Norfolk, PE30 1EX 

 

The dates for submissions for the consultation are from 10 March 2025 to 20 April 2025. 

 

The Borough Council will consider and publish consultation submissions in due course. Final 

recommendations will be considered by Full Council at its meeting on 29 July 2025.  

 

For further information, please contact Electoral Services on 01553 616773 or e-mail: 

elections@west-norfolk.gov.uk 

 
 
 
 
 
Kate Blakemore 
Electoral Registration Officer 
03 March 2025 
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